
From: Christian Pannapacker [mailto:christian.pannapacker@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, August 5, 2017 5:07 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
Dear Ms. Monroe, 

I support the Northern Pass, regardless of whether the lines are buried or not.   I do not find the 
image of tall power lines to be offensive or harmful.  If the lines are buried, the power will need 
to be transmitted at a lower voltage, which will reduce the efficiency of power distribution.   

Sincerely, 
Christian Pannapacker, resident of Concord, Ward 3 
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